
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Wednesday 27 January 2021 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Arinex has worked with Yvonne and the Conference Interpreter Services’ team for over 20 years,  and have 
developed a strong and collaborative relationship. 
 
In October 2020, the ICOMOS General Assembly (GA2020) was unable to proceed in person due to COVID-
19.  We transformed the event into a virtual evening panel session, to mark the occasion of when the event 
was meant to have originally been held.  The GA is a significant event spanning many cultures and 
languages, so we also required live translation into French and Spanish to reach the broader global 
audience.  Yvonne was able to supply interpreters who arrived on time, and were professional to deal with. 
 
I would highly recommend Yvonne and her services to those who require it.  I look forward to working with 
Yvonne in the future on many more events. 
 
Sincerely, 
Nikkita Mitchell 

 
Senior Account and Operations Manager 
Arinex Pty Ltd. 
 


